
Scottsburg High School (812)752-8927 October 18, 2013 

SHS on Facebook & Twitter! #shsnews #shssports
Follow SHS events and students by liking us on Facebook! Here is the link to the official SHS 
Facebook page! https://www.facebook.com/scottsburghighschool

FFA Beef Show

On October 19th, the Scottsburg FFA will be 
hosting their annual Fall Prospect Beef Show at the 
Scott County Fairgrounds. Weigh-in and registration 
will be from 8:00-10:00 AM. The heifer show will begin 
at 11:00 AM. The entry fee is $25 per animal and 
showmanship costs $5. 

The FFA chapter started the Beef Show 
several years ago to provide opportunities for people 
to show their animals before Beef Congress in 
December and to educate the FFA members and 
Scott County about the beef industry in Indiana. The 
members have worked hard to provide a well-
organized and successful prospect beef show in 
Southern Indiana. The Scottsburg FFA will be serving 
lunch at their Food Booth and assisting with the many 
duties of running a beef show. 

The FFA Chapter would like to thank their 
amazing sponsors for their continued assistance in 
making the Scottsburg FFA Fall Prospect Beef Show 
a success.

J&C Feeds, Crop Production Services, Beck’s 
Hybrids, Scott County Visitors Commission, Scott Co. 
Fair Association, Lucky Clover Land & Livestock and 
Jackson-Jennings Co-Op are all our Gold Sponsors. 
Serving as our silver sponsor is Mike Speaker of Kent 
Feeds. Several sponsors qualified as our Bronze 
Sponsors; Shields Family Farm, Kevin Hardin Show 
Pigs, Kirk’s Lawn Care, 4-M Feeds, Howell Road and 
David Hall. 

Thank you again to our sponsors and the continued 
support from the community! Please feel free to call 
the Co-Chairs Anna Hall (812) 820-4088 or Kevin 
Hardin (812) 820-2849 if you have any questions.

UNITED WAY HELPS!
A huge THANK YOU to the Scott County 
United Way.  This last weekend volunteers from 

all across Scott County helped paint at our 
building.  We appreciate all the volunteers that 

gave their time to help SHS!

A special thanks to Nancy and Bobby Riley for 
organizing this effort!
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This Week at SHS
         
Sat:  FFA at the Fall Festival @ Fairgrounds

Mon: Fall Break - No School 
         (Prosser Bus will run)
                                             
Tue: Fall Break - No School
        (Prosser Bus will run)
        6:00 Volleyball @ IHSAA  Sectional
         
Wed: Fall Break - No School
        (Prosser Bus will run)
                
Thu:  Fall Break - No School
        (Prosser Bus will run) 

 Fri:  Fall Break - No School
        (Prosser Bus will run)

10/29: 7:00 Fall Sports Program 

Ultimate Frisbee Club
by Mr. Hahn

I didn't realize how much older I was 
getting until I started going to open 
gym with Coach J and running with the 
players; and then I started running non-
stop in a field playing Ultimate Frisbee 
with a number of our students!

Some of the kids asked me to sponsor 
the UF club.  Having played college 
athletics I thought, "I can do this!"  
Needless to say, I'm woefully out of 
shape but it's fun and great exercise.

It has also afforded me the opportunity 
to meet new students and offer them a 
social club that keeps them out of 
trouble and gets them (and me) in 
shape at the same time.

We are still in need of players, so help 
spread the word to interested students 
we play every Wednesday and Friday 
after school. 

10/28 -  Chicken Strips w/ Biscuit
           Glazed Carrots
            Fruit
            Chef Salad
10/29 - Beef Nachos
            Chips and Salsa
            Fruit
            Chef Salad
10/30 -  Baked Rotini
            Corn
            Fruit
            Chef Salad
10/31 -  Pizza
             Italian Veggies
             Fruit
             Chef Salad
11/1 -  Chicken Sandwich
           Broccoli
           Fruit
           Chef Salad

*SHS has four options. The menu 
provided is from the Diner menu 
and the Marketplace. There are two 
more options as well in our 
International line and the Grill.

Guidance wants to wish everyone a great Fall Break!  Freshmen 
conferences will start after we return from the break.  Sophomores, 
great job with the PSAT!  You can expect test results and related 
information from the PSAT sometime around the end of November.  
Juniors, Fall Break is a great opportunity to explore your plans for 
after high school.  

Consider visiting a college campus or trade school while you are out 
of school next week.  Seniors, Fall Break for you is a chance to finish 
up all of your college applications.  Also, please remember that the 
deadline for registering for the December 7th SAT test to be given at 
SHS is November 8th.  Go to www.collegeboard.org to find out more 
information and to register for the SAT.
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